
From: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>
To: Mike Fairmikefaird6@icloud.com

Date: 4/8/2015 9:06:07 AM
Subject: Re: Follow Up

Great. I will call you at 3:30pm.
Thank you,
Katherine

On Apr 8, 2015, at 8:42 AM, Mike Fair <mikefaird6@icloud.com> wrote:

Yes Katherine. Thanks

Sent from my iPhone

On Apr 8, 2015, at 7:44 AM, Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

Senator Fair,
I hope you had a wonderful Easter!
Are you available for a follow up call this afternoon? 3:00pm or 3:30pm? 
Thank you, 
Katherine

Katherine F. Veldran
Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
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